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To:    Carmen Fariña, Chancellor, New York City Department of Education  
 
From: NYS Education Department Charter School Office (on behalf of the NYS Board 
of Regents) 
  
Re:     Notice of Receipt of Pending Action on a Charter School Renewal 
 
Date:  September 18, 2015  
 
 

This notice is to inform you that on August 20, 2015, the New York State Board 
of Regents received a proposed renewal application from the La Cima Charter School.  
The renewal application for this school is being reviewed for possible action at an 
upcoming Board of Regents meeting.  

Please note that pursuant to Education Law section 2857(1) and 8 NYCRR 119.4 
(available at http://www.p12.nysed.gov/psc/law.html), the school district of location is 
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read: School District Response to Charter School Renewal Application.  
 

 
 

The proposed grade levels and number of students for this charter school are as 
follows: 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the New York State Education 
Department, Charter School Office at (518) 474-1762.  Thank you.
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